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Devonport Town Centre  

We’re finished! 
Auckland Transport construction crews 
wrapped up work on the Devonport Town 
Centre safety improvements in April. 

The improvements, which include new raised pedestrian 
crossings, an upgraded bus stop, and a brand-new 
cycleway along Victoria Road, will help make Devonport’s 
beloved town centre a safer place to shop, dine, and enjoy 
however you travel.
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We would like to thank everyone who partnered and 
engaged with us throughout the project timeline, from 
conception to delivery, including representatives from 
the community, Devonport Business Association, Bike 
Auckland, Devonport-Takapuna Local Board and Ward 
Councillors. We thank the planning and construction crews 
for their hard work and dedication in delivering these 
safety improvements as quickly and smoothly as possible. 
Most importantly, we thank the community of Devonport 
for your patience as we worked to carry out this important 
safety work.

From all of us at Auckland Transport, Fulton 
Hogan, and our partners, be safe and enjoy!

WE ARE DONE!
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